Emersons Green Primary



Fundraising totals

A huge thank you to everyone who supported our ice lolly sale this week. We have used the money from our ice lolly and sweet sales to purchase some new playground equipment for the children to use at lunchtime. This includes new bean bags, hula hoops, skipping ropes, ankle skips, catch cups and table tennis paddles. We have raised £107.35 from our last non-uniform day, a huge thank you to all parents for your support with these events.

Meeting Thursday 18th May

Our meeting last night discussed our current finances and how we are supporting the school with their wish lists. We have agreed that we will pledge £250 for each class, every year, for teachers to use on some educational 'extras'. Teachers will choose how to spend this money to best support their class.

In addition to this we will continue to purchase the book bags for the new Reception children, fund the Christmas gifts delivered annually, re-stock playground toys every summer (just purchased), and support the purchasing of team sport kits (we have just funded Team Emersons Hoodies).

Alongside these shorter term goals we will be supporting the school's longer term plans with a percentage of our monies being saved for this—the current project is the main corridor timeline mural.

Timeline Mural

At recent meetings we have discussed the funding for the Timeline. The Timeline will provide children with a detailed history of their world spanning the corridor of the school. This is a real passion project for the school but is a significant cost. To meet the needs of the school and respect the views of the parents, the PTFA has agreed to fund this project as a long term project. We currently have £630 raised from parent donations (you can still donate via Parent Pay) and we are planning to put £1000 towards it in July.

Car Boot Saturday 24th June 9-11

We will be hosting a car boot sale on Saturday 24th June. Cars can arrive on site at 8am with us opening to pedestrians at 9am. There is a charge of £10 per car, if you would like to book a space please email ptfa@egps.org.uk. On the day there is a charge of 50p per visitor redeemable against a drink. We will be on hand selling drinks and pastries to keep your spirits up whilst shopping for bargains.

MyNameTags

Huge thanks to all parents who have used MyNametags. We have received £66 in fundraising this year already. If you're looking to stock up on name tags over the summer, why not go to MyNameTags and help raise funds for the school with every purchase. You can use this site to purchase labels for clothes and accessories, and simply enter our school ID 59636, and we will receive a small percentage of every sale!

Future Events

Car Boot Sale 24th June 9-11 Summer Fayre - 7th July

Our next meetings

Term 6 - Thursday 8th June @ Mill House 7pm

Emersons Green Primary School
Guest Avenue, Emersons Green, Bristol BS16 7GA
admin@egps.org.uk